


There were also a number of issues you raised during the meeting on which our individual 
organisations will provide separate information, including the program’s exclusions for possession 
of multiple substances, with criminal histories of supply or trafficking and concurrent offending and 
about diversion programs in culturally-similar jurisdictions. 
 
We again thank you for your time and please don’t hesitate to contact us with any further 
questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Erin Lalor AM, Chief Executive Officer, Alcohol and Drug Foundation  
Dr Nick Yim, President, Australian Medical Association Queensland 
Sarah Beaman, Secretary, Queensland Nurses and Midwives’ Union  
Genevieve Dee, President, Queensland Law Society 
Emma Kill, Chief Executive Officer, QuiVAA 
Rebecca Lang, Chief Executive Officer, Queensland Network of Alcohol and Other Drug Agencies 




